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Registration Opens for Annual Charity Golf Tournament

at Geothermal Resources Council Annual Meeting
Popular networking event for the geothermal energy industry in Sacramento, California.

(Sacramento, California, USA) The Geothermal Resources Council (GRC) has announced more details
of events at the world’s largest annual geothermal conference, held this year in Sacramento,
California, USA, October 23-26, 2016.

Just before the start of the GRC Annual Meeting & GEA Geothermal Energy Expo, the GRC Annual
Charity Golf Tournament will take place October 23 at the William Land Golf Course just three miles
from the conference site. Registration for the tournament is now open.

This year the proceeds from the tournament will go to the GRC Scholarship Fund.

The William Land Golf Course is Sacramento’s oldest golf treasure. In 1911 William Land left $250,000
“to purchase a public park within a suitable distance of Sacramento to be used as a recreation spot
for children and a pleasure ground for the poor.” William Land Park was established on its present
site in the 1920’s and the golf course was built in 1924.

More details of the tournament can be found on the GRC website at www.geothermal.org.
Download the GRC Annual Charity Golf Tournament Flyer and fill out a registration form which can
be mailed or faxed to the GRC office. Online registration will open in the coming months.

The GRC Annual Meeting & GEA Geothermal Energy Expo is the industry’s largest annual gathering of
leading geothermal energy scientists, producers, renewable energy industry stakeholders,
regulators, utilities, and key associated business leaders. The four-day event will offer technical,
policy, and market conference sessions, educational seminars, tours of local geothermal and
renewable energy projects, and numerous networking opportunities.

Registration to the GRC Annual Meeting will open in July and will also include entry to the GEA Expo.
Room reservations can now be made on the GRC website at www.geothermal.org. A discounted
room rate is available until September 28, so early reservations are recommended.
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For more information about the GRC Annual Meeting & GEA Geothermal Energy Expo year in
Sacramento, California, USA, visit www.geothermal.org or call (530) 758-2360.

For information on how to sponsor this event, contact Estela Smith, GRC at (530) 758-2360 or
grc@geothermal.org.

##
About the Geothermal Resources Council:

With the experience and dedication of its diverse, international membership bolstering a more than
45-year track record, the Geothermal Resources Council has built a solid reputation as the one of the
world’s preeminent geothermal associations advancing geothermal development through
education, research, and outreach.

For more information, please visit www.geothermal.org.

Get your daily geothermal news at Global Geothermal News [globalgeothermalnews.com]. Become a
fan on Facebook [www.facebook.com/GeothermalResourcesCouncil]. Follow GRC on Twitter
[#GRCAM2016 & @GRC2001]. Check out GRC’s YouTube Channel
[www.youtube.com/GeothermalCouncil]. See geothermal photos on GRC’s Flicker page.
[www.flickr.com/photos/geothermalresourcescouncil]
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